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• “After fostering for 15 years it’s still the best choice we ever did. We 
absolutely love caring for young children, keeping them safe, showing 
them love, and building memories with them.”

• "I could not be happier. We have the pleasure of working with a great 
team that support, value and understand us. They take time to listen  
and support us in whatever capacity we need.”

• “Fostering can be difficult and I’m not sure we’d have been able to 
continue without the fantastic support we’ve received from FCA. 
We’re grateful to work with such a fantastic team of people to improve 
the lives of young people in care.” 

Foster Parents in  
Yorks and Lincs said:




